
 

Pool Party Final Reminder 

 

If you have not received a pool card, they will be available at the party today or please email 

treasurer@reattaridge.org and I will forward you the pool release to complete and get your card in 

process.   

 

If you have lost or misplaced your card, please visit this link-  

Purchase Replacement Pool Access Card – Reatta Ridge to purchase a replacement card.  If you 
misplace or lose your card, please notify me as soon as possible so that I can deactivate the card 
temporarily. This is important to help keep our pool secure and ensure that only authorized 
residents have access to the pool.   
 
Be safe and enjoy the Summer! 
The Reatta Ridge Board of Directors 
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